
Howdy Junior High Rodeo Member! 

I hope you’ve had a fun summer and are looking forward to a brand-new rodeo season! As 
we get rolling, I want to remind you that all NDJHRD members are required to participate in 
the Fall Fundraising Campaign.  

Each member must meet the $220 fundraising requirement — but you have the flexibility 
to choose the package that works best for you. (See attached form for options.)  

Top Seller Prizes ~ The top 3 sellers in each association will win:  

• 1st Place: $250 Visa Gift Card + 2 State Finals Adult Passes 

• 2nd Place: $150 American Hat Co. Gift Certificate + 2 State Finals Adult Passes  

• 3rd Place: Bex Sunglasses + 2 State Finals Adult Passes How to Fulfill Your Fundraising 

What do I need to know about the fundraising? 

 Requirement prepayment of $220 is required prior to/or in Bismarck.  

We now have Venmo! Venmo: @NDJHRD, memo: Fund fees-member name or you can pay day of 

• Fill out the attached form and email it to: ndjhrd_marketing@outlook.com OR drop off your 
completed fundraising form at the Bismarck Rodeo Office 

• Pick up & pay for raffle tickets at the Bismarck Rodeo Office 

•The calendars will be ordered and available for pick up at the Watford City Rodeo Office  

• All raffle ticket stubs must be turned in at the Watford City Rodeo  

• Calendar stubs are due by December 1st  

• If you’re planning to sell extra calendars, let us know how many, so we can order accordingly  

• Checks will be deposited on October 1st unless you request otherwise  

Reminder: All members must participate and meet the $220 fundraising requirement. If 
this requirement is not met, the member will not be eligible to rodeo in Spring 2026 until 
the balance is fulfilled. 

If you have any questions or are unsure of something, don’t hesitate to reach out! 

Kindly,  

Lindsey Miller, NDJHRD Marketing Director 

ndjhrd_marketing@outlook.com 

701-339-2281 

mailto:ndjhrd_marketing@outlook.com

